
Bus/Student Pick-Up Procedure 

 
 

 
 

Bussed students will always be dismissed first.  

(Monday, Wednesday, Thursday, & Friday at 2:30pm and Tuesday at 2:00pm) 

Prior to busses leaving the premises of the school, nobody should park in the Bus/Pick-up Lane (orange)  

or the No Parking (red/gray) areas.   

 

Please note,  

Parking is limited and students who are non-bus riders will be dismissed 5-10 minutes after the bussed students.   

To avoid congestion, we encourage all parents to try to arrive after the busses have left. 

If you do arrive prior to 2:35pm (or 2:05 on Tuesday), parking is available in the Parking Allowed (green) areas only.   

Note: the gate on Columbus Street (east side) will be open.  Cones will be placed to block off No Parking (red/gray) areas.  

Once the Busses have left, the cones will be removed to allow you to move freely.   

 

At no point should the Bus/Pick-up Lane (orange) be used for parking.  If you need to wait for your child(ren), please pull into 

the Parking Allowed (green) areas.  Note: the No Parking 2 (gray) area will become available for parking after all the busses 

have left and the cones have been removed. 
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Thank you for your cooperation and help in keeping  

all our students safe as we dismiss from school. 

 

St. Columba Church  Rectory  


